
Hill Country Community Action is requesting proposals from Certified Public 

Accountants with a Texas license to perform a single audit, 401(k) Plan audit and Form 

990 for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2017.  Contact Elizabeth Murray at 

emurray@hccaa.com for an RFP packet.   Proposals due 4:30 p.m. Friday, August 4.  

Late proposals not considered.  HCCAA reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. 

Small and Minority-Owned Businesses will be afforded full opportunity to submit 

proposals.  Offerors will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, sex, 

disability, age or national origin in considering an award. 
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